
MEMO: 

To: HPUL Membership 

From: Joy Marcks, Director of Early Childhood & Youth   
Education  
 
The Child Care and Development Fund (CCDF) Plan is 
available for public review upon request at the HPUL 
Education Department Monday through Friday from 
9am-4:00 pm daily beginning June 16, 2025 through   
July 1, 2025.  
 
Please contact Joy Marcks direct for all inquires. 
 
Joy Marcks 
Director of Early Childhood & Youth Education 
Education Center 

 
  

 

 
 
 

 
O: 707-275-8727 

  C: 707-245-5436 
  F: 707-275-0757 

 
Education Department  

Address 375 E State Highway 20 
Upper Lake, CA, 95485 

June 16, 2025 

tel:707-275-8727
tel:707-245-5436
tel:707-275-0757

